Raymond Sportsman's Club
Newsletter

October 2022

PO Box 725; Raymond, NH 03077-0725
www.raymondsc.com

Officers Advisory Board
President Norm Pinard Richard Gorman March 2023
Vice President James Wilson Bill Lane March 2023
Secretary Harry Whitney Ed Knowles March 2023
Treasurer Frank Knowles Earl Sweet, Jr. March 2023
Sergeant at Arms Don Crete Richie Houde, Jr. March 2023

Committees

Archery Scott Rogers Kitchen Mike Desjardins

Boy Scouts Rob Lopez Newsletter Ed Knowles

Building Jon Goulet Range Bill Lane

Bylaws Ed Knowles Spacetown Beagle Richie Houde, Sr.

Grounds Richard Gorman Town Fair Tim Layman

Hunter Ed Tom Faunce Ways & Means Elected Officers
Web Site Brian Handley

Upcoming Events

Muzzle Loader Shoot October 2nd Regular Club Meeting October 5th
Regular Club Meeting October 19th Turkey Shoot October 23rd
W Running Deer Shoot
‘ @
1st Place Steve Hopper
A & 2ndPlace Jim Taylor
‘ 3rd Place Charlie Shorten

—— S

We had good weather for the Running Deer Shoot. There were eight shooters who came out to try
their luck at the moving target. Some did well, some not so well, but a bad day at the range is still
better than a good day at work. Thanks to Richard Gorman, Norm Pinard and Eric Rivard for set
up and the take down of the targets and equipments. This shoot takes a lot of work. See you all at
the Muzzle Loader Shoot on October 2nd. Thanks! - Bill Lane
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Meeting Minutes for September 2022

The fishing charter went well. Everyone seem to enjoyed the trip, except for a
couple of people who got sick. Bill Lane and a guest caught the same kind of
fish and size, so they split the fishing pool. - Derek Russo celebration of life
party, for his mother-in-law, went well. - The Fournier kids, who were sent to
Camp Berry by the club, had a good time. - The annual picnic went very well.
Jeff Sargent's boss donated all the chicken, hot dogs and burgers. Still the
club expense was $400, plus the 50/50 was won by Norm Pinard's mother-in-
law. Wally Paige donated a canoe and paddles that was won by James

Wilson, Jr. MacPherson Firearms donated a lower receiver for an AR15 and a
barrel was donated by David LaVita. It was won by Steve Amacio's son, who
was also celebrating his birthday. With just under $190, he had a complete
rifle. Brian Palladino sold club apparels at the annual picnic.

Reported about an article to be implicated concerning AR style pistols, in the
NH legislator..

Keep track of your work hours and if you're not receiving the newsletter, let
me know..

Has magazines for club members to view and raffle tickets for an AR15.
Nothing to report.

Nothing to report.

The GSB shoot dates for next year are May 28th, June 25th and July 23rd..
Nothing to report.

Down stair windows are the next projects.

Nothing to report.

Work parties are done for the year.

Les' field day will be September 10th. The range will be closed from noon to
S5pm.

Nothing to report.
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Meeting Minutes for September 2022 (cont.)

Newsletter:

Range:

SBC:

Town Fair:
Ways & Means

Web Site:

Unfinished Business:

New Business:

Rollovers:

Applications:

50/50 Winners:

The newsletter has been going out before the end of each
month. If members are not receiving it by email or through the
postal system, then they need to contact the club secretary,
Harry Whitney.

Swapped out targets.

Trial date still pending. There will be a raffle in March. Rabbit
season opens on October 1st..

Nothing to report.

Nothing to report

Nothing to report.

Nothing reported

Scouts requested to leave the conex box out back. The present
club members approved it. Muzzle loader accessories were for

sale after the meeting and will also be sold at the muzzle loader
shoot.

None

Sophia Wilson was accepted as a junior member by present
members.

September 7, 2022
September 21, 2022

Claude Levesque
Harry Whitney

The following aerial photographs are of the RSC grounds and were supplied by our
very own Richie Houde, Jr's drone.
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2022 RSC Annual Picnic Photos

Newsletter Input

Any club members having information or photos they would like to have posted in the club
newsletter can address them to Ed Knowles at smoothjazz50@protonmail.com. Be sure to state
what you would like written with each photo.
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